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Athletics and Cyclones 2020 Sport Report 
 
2020 has been a different year! We started off strong coming out of an exciting WCSG.  
 
Through the fall and into winter there were monthly training sessions in Saskatoon or Regina. 
The athletes competed in the Sanderson Classic and K of C and achieved some personal bests! 
There was a Have-A-Go Day where we had new athletes come out and try racing. They were excited to 
come out again. 
But, then, covid hit, which changed all our plans. 
Cyclones continued with weekly virtual training sessions. These ended up being great! We will definitely 
continue to use them with our rural athletes.  
Training took a break over summer and will resume virtually in the beginning of October. In person 
training will be re-evaluated as we see how things are going. We will watch for any virtual races or other 
opportunities for the athletes.  The 2021 Canada Summer Games have been postponed. 
 
Current athletes: 
Jessica Frotten (and mentor for our new athletes) 
Hunter Berg  
Yousif Kaed 
Ayva Delainey  
Madison Lawrence 
 
We look forward to another great season of training and will see what competition 
opportunities arise! 
 
Tannis Stang 
Jen Wood 
 


